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PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
 
Dear Parents, 
Many thanks to the mums and dads who helped with the swimming training. 
The teachers have been very inspired by the progress the children made. A 
selection of children will represent our school at the Small Schools Swimming 
Carnival on Tuesday. Although several children know the correct swimming 
strokes, they were unable to demonstrate that they could swim 50 metres in a 
race situation. Good luck to the children competing tomorrow.  
We will soon be having a meet and greet the parents with the teachers. A note 
will follow shortly with all the final details.  
Children travelling on buses are reminded that their behaviour must be good at 
all times. They should speak in a quiet voice and not distract the driver. 
The P & C are still desperately seeking helpers for the pub raffle to be placed 
on a roster. The bulk of the sales has fallen on a few people. This is a major 
fundraiser for our school. The amount of effort if completed by every family in 
the school would amount to 2 turns a year which would be less than 3 hours in 
total.  These raffles have paid for our students to sit in air conditioned comfort 
for the past 2 weeks. Please ask how can you help. Also this week there will 
be a canteen meeting on Friday in the school library at 2pm. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal of a lovely small school doing amazing things! 

 
CANTEEN — SORRY NO CANTEEN THIS WEEK, but I will have some 

exciting news next week about this reopening VERY SOON! 

 
P & C NEWS: 
There will be a P & C meeting on the 16th of February commencing at 2pm in 
the school library, we would love to see some new faces come along and sup-
port our school. There is also a canteen meeting on Friday in the school li-
brary, this is for the volunteers that have put their name forward or for anyone 
else who would love to come and help. This is just a quick gathering so that a 
meal deal menu can be set for the term and the helpers can meet everyone 
else and work out the minor details. If you can help in the canteen, which now 
will be changed to a Friday please come along.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

       
FEBRUARY 
 
14th - FIST Swimming Car-
nival 
16th - P & C Meeting  2pm 
17th - Canteen Meeting 2pm 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

WAYS TO HELP OUR SCHOOL AND  YOUR CHILDREN 

 

 Let Mrs Miller or Mrs Hiscox know you are available to help in the canteen on a  

         Friday. 

 Put your name down to sell raffle tickets at the Friday night meat     
raffle.  

 Join the P&C or let the P&C members know you can help on special occasions 
or share your expertise in something when required. 

 Cover library books-see Mrs Murphy.   

 Offer to help with reading in the classroom.  

 Join the garden group and help with the children who are 
keen gardeners in the vegie patch. 

 Help at carnivals and sporting activities. 

The list is as long as your support and to date we have some wonderful help-
ers who would be very happy to share their expertise. We urgently need more 
names for the Pub raffle on Friday nights. The job is easy and does not require 
any name writing. Most people are very generous and will ask you to buy a 
ticket from you. Some families make an outing of the night and the family has 
a meal at the bistro while mum or dad does the raffle. Any questions please 
feel free to ask.  

 

             BOAT AWARDS 

Congratulations to these students: 
         K/1: Craig & Taylor 

               1/2: Bella & Noah 

               2/3/4: Bailey & Shiann 

               4/5/6: Lilly &  Maddie 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Culburra Dolphins Rugby League Foot Ball Club are having their registration for both Juniors 

and Seniors on the 18th February at Crookhaven Oval from 11am till 3pm. All players will need an 

updated photo and show proof of age i.e. Birth certificate/passport for the 2017 season. Registra-

tion is also open online at playnrl.com 

Culburra Cougars Soccer Club are having their registration days on the 18th of February at the 

Crookhaven soccer fields. 

Bomaderry Junior Rugby League Football Club are having their registration days on Tuesday 

21st till Friday 24th February from 4.30 till 6.oopm at the Bomaderry Sporting Complex, or you can 

go online and register at http://swampies.leagguenet.com.au  

Nowra Warriors Junior Rugby League Football Club are taking registrations over the next cou-

ple of weeks for players 5 to 15. Please see our website for registration information or email 

Nowrawarriors@gmail.com 


